Southern Natural Gas
/ Company, L.L.C.

a Kinder Morgan company

April 26, 2016

Mr. John Anderson

Office of Fossil Energy [FE-34]
U.S. Department of Energy

1000 Independence Avenue, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20585

Re:  Elba Liquefaction Project — Long-Term Contracts
FE Docket No. 12-100-LNG
DOE/FE Order No. 3106

Dear Mr. Anderson:

On March 7, 2016, SLNG provided updates regarding its application in Docket No. 12-100-LNG
seeking authority to export liquefied natural gas (“LNG”) to non-Free Trade Agreement countries,
including an updated summary form regarding the contracts that SLNG and ELC have with Shell
NA LNG, LLC (“SNALNG”) to provide export and liquefaction services, respectively, with a
primary term of twenty (20) years. I am writing in response to the email of March 8, 2016, that
Southern LNG Company, L.L.C. (“SLNG”) received from Ms. Larine Moore, requesting a copy of
the redacted contracts associated with the Elba Liquefaction Project for FE Docket
No. 12-100-LNG and for FTA export authorization approved by DOE/FE Order No. 3106.

Please find attached the redacted long-term contracts with SNALNG relating to the liquefaction and
export services. In addition, please find a copy of the proposed tariff changes and additions to allow
SLNG to provide the additional Ship Loading Service as a result of the Elba Liquefaction Project.
The tariff changes are part of SLNG’s Application under Section 3 of the Natural Gas Act for the
Elba Liquefaction Project with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission in Docket No.
CP14-103-000.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at (205) 325-7424 or
at meghan_coffman@kindermorgan.com.

Sincerely,

%Wt ‘.)d . CGML-WL

Margaret G. Coffman
Elba Liquefaction Company, L.L.C.
Southern LNG Company, L.L.C.
Assistant General Counsel

& Ms. Larine Moore

Enclosures

Colonial Brookwood Center 569 Brookwood Village Suite 749 Birmingham, AL 35209 205.325.7410



